
Date:  March 13, 2018 

To: All Jaguar Land Rover USA Retailer Parts and Service Managers 

Cc: Internal Distribution 

Re: H081 and N138 AJ200P Fuel leaks - Safety Recall Parts Deployment Notification 

Please be advised that Jaguar Land Rover USA is currently shipping initial parts 
allocations today to all Retailers with sold vehicles for the Jaguar H081 and Land Rover 
N138 Safety Recalls. Initial parts order allocations for fuel rails and injector kits are 30% 
based on sold Retailer vehicles. Priority for these parts should be given to customer 
sold units. 
Due to supply constraints Jaguar Land Rover will be temporarily managing restricted 
parts orders until more supply is available to help maintain parts availability for all 
retailers and customers. 
Retailers are requested to place future orders following the restricted parts order 
guidelines for each brand. Use the vehicle’s VIN and quantity ‘1’ fuel rail and quantity ‘4’ 
injector kits per vehicle / per order.  The VIN should be included on the ‘Customer 
Material’ line of the order.  As with all restricted parts the orders will be reviewed and 
released multiple times each day.  If the VIN is not included on the ‘Customer material’ 
line or a retailer orders more than 1’ fuel rail and ‘4’ injector kits per vehicle / per order 
the order will be cancelled with no notification. 
Jaguar Land Rover thanks you for your cooperation to help us all manage through these 
important campaigns.  
 


